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The Festive Season

My First Guide

I can’t quite believe I’m writing my newsletter 
for December! Time has flown and what a 
rollercoaster year it has been!

I have begun to consider the whole of 
December as Christmas time, with so many 
fairs, events and projects being festively 
orientated it’s hard not to! I do enjoy it though! 
If you have any last minute Christmas card 
illustration requests please get them in asap 
and I’ll do my best to fulfill orders in time.

I want to thank you for your continued support, 
not just this year but over the past few years. It 
hasn’t always been easy, and your loyalty is 
greatly appreciated.

Wishing you a wonderful Christmas, and I 
look forward to working with you in 2025.

Sarah.

My guide, The Children’s Guide to 
Vegetable Gardening is now available on 
Amazon in hardback, paperback and 
eBook formats.
You can find it by searching for the title, 
or my name, Sarah Taffe.

If you’re looking for a book for children and 
parents to follow together, I’d appreciate 
you considering this one! 



My Column with the Derbyshire Times

Out of O�ce DatesBlueSky App
I’ll be out of office from the
20th of December -  5th of January inclusively.

Please feel free to send emails during this 
period, I will catch up with you on the
6th of January and look forward to your New 
Year projects! 

I have new social media accounts on bsky.app.

If you’d like to connect there,
please follow the following profiles:

@sarahtaffe.bsky.social
@evokevisual.bsky.social
@positiveartitude.bsky.social
@diggingtheearth.bsky.social

I’m pleased to say that the Derbyshire Times kindly kept my column open to me until I was 
ready to start writing again. I’m back at it and thoroughly enjoying myself!

Please look out for  my thoughts on growing my own vegetables, allotment life and mental heath.

Grab a print copy on Thursdays for all the latest Derbyshire News or search ‘Sarah Ta�e’ on 
derbyshiretimes.co.uk for my latest ramblings.


